
 

Change of ID Request letter 
 

Federal Communications Commission  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046  
USA   
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2ALTTCT1292 as 
established for a currently approved device. This application by i3-Technologies N.V.  
will establishes a new FCC ID under i3-Technologies N.V. grantee code for purpose of 
marketing. The original grant to Centron Design Co., Ltd. will remains in effect. 

An authorization letter by Centron Design Co., Ltd. is attached. 

Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is FCC ID: 
2. The original grant date is 09/24/2024. 
3. The equipment is electrically identical.  
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
Cover Letter 
External Photos 
FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Signature:  …………………………. 
 
Victor Liu/ Project Manager 
E-mail: victor.liu@i3-technologies.com 
Phone: +3213355252, Fax: +3213355255 
Address: Nijverheidslaan 60, Deerlijk, Belgium 
 


